
Good Morning 

 I fully support this development request. . The school is proactive in preparing for the new 

and future standards pertaining to safety for the students and staff. Re-use of an existing 

building is huge benefit for all. 

The property is well managed,and is a wonderful neighbor.Love to see the children using 

the grounds and the new park across the street. 

Thank you 

Catherine Brankston 

314 999 Burdett Ave... 

Victoria BC 

V8V 3G7 
 


